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September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Year 12 Uniformed Protective Services Outdoor activity trip will be taking place on 
Thursday 14th September 2023.  

As part of the UPS course at Seaford Head School, your child will need to perform in a 
range of Outdoor Activities and then review their own performance in those activities as 
part of their coursework for Unit 10: OAA.  

The trip will be held at Buzz Active@Cuckmere and will consist of several activities 
during the day. Pupils will be partaking in Kayaking, Open Canoeing, Stand-up paddle 
boarding and Raft building. Wet suits and all equipment will be provided by Buzz Active. 

The trip has been fully funded by the school and pupils will only be required to bring lunch 
with them on the day. Pupils will need to bring suitable swimwear and clothing for the 
activities.  

Pupils will be required to be at Seaford Head School, Steyne site at 8.40am on Thursday 
14th September. Staff will then be taking the students via minibus to Buzz Active and will 
return students at approximately 2.45pm.  

Please complete the consent form on ParentPay, which must be completed no later than 
Wednesday 13th September. If you do not have a ParentPay account please email 
parentpay@seafordhead.org stating your child’s name and tutor group. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Mr. Sutton 

Physical Education Department 

 


